
March 25, 2014

[Landowner name and address]

Proposed route for Grain Belt Express Clean Line

Re: [Tax ID #]

Dear [Landowner],

We are writing to inform you about an important energy project being developed in your area,

an overhead, electric transmission line called the Grain Belt Express Clean Line (“Grain Belt

Express”). You are receiving this packet because, according to county records, you have an

interest in property along the proposed route for this transmission line. We would like to meet

with you to discuss your property and compensation for a transmission line easement. Please

review the contents of this packet, including this cover letter and information about the project,

the proposed route, and compensation for landowners. If you do not have an interest in the

property with the Tax ID listed above, we would appreciate your letting us know by calling us

toll-free at 855-466-1007.

Grain Belt Express Clean Line LLC (“Clean Line”) is developing the Grain Belt Express, an

approximately 750-mile overhead, direct current transmission line that will deliver low-cost wind

power from western Kansas to the electric grid in Missouri and states farther east. The Grain

Belt Express will benefit Missouri by reducing wholesale electricity prices, creating hundreds of

construction and manufacturing jobs in the state, and significantly increasing tax revenue in the

counties that host the transmission line. Clean Line is applying for a certificate of convenience

and necessity from the Missouri Public Service Commission in order to construct and operate

the transmission line in the state.
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Over the past three years, our team has conducted extensive research and public outreach in

order to identify a proposed route for the Grain Belt Express in Missouri, as depicted on the

enclosed map. We have sought input from landowners, tenants, conservation and agricultural

organizations, elected officials, community leaders, government agencies, and others regarding

routing options, recognizing that these stakeholders have valuable insight that should be

considered in the routing process. In 2013, more than 1,300 people attended public open

houses or submitted routing input online or via phone.

Clean Line is committed to working closely with landowners as we continue to develop the Grain

Belt Express. Project representatives are available to meet individually with landowners in the

coming months to discuss the project in greater detail, review the easement agreements we are

seeking, and discuss the compensation we are offering for the easement and any structures on

your property.

To set up a meeting with a project representative in your area, please contact Nick Anitsakis via

email at nanitsakis@grainbeltexpress.com or call toll-free 855-466-1007. In advance of a

one-on-one meeting, we have enclosed a fact sheet to provide information and an example

about landowner compensation, as well as an informational brochure and quick facts about the

project in Missouri.

We are also holding informal “office hours” in your community in the coming weeks. Please feel

free to come by at any time during these sessions in order to meet project representatives. For

information about these office hours, aerial maps of the proposed route, and answers to

frequently asked questions, please visit our website at

http://www.grainbeltexpresscleanline.com/site/page/missouri_landowner_info.

Thank you for your time and consideration. We look forward to working with you.
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Sincerely,

Mark Lawlor

Director of Development
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[DATE]

[Landowner name and address]

Proposed route for Grain Belt Express Clean Line

Re: [Tax ID #]

Dear [Landowner],

We are writing to inform you about an important energy project being developed in your area,

an overhead, electric transmission line called the Grain Belt Express Clean Line (“Grain Belt

Express”). You are receiving this packet because the proposed route for the transmission line is

near your property. According to county records, the proposed route is not on your property,

but you have a residence located nearby, and we wanted you to be informed of the project.

Please review the contents of this packet, including this cover letter, information about the Grain

Belt Express, and the proposed route. If you do not have an interest in the property with the Tax

ID listed above, we would appreciate your letting us know by calling us toll-free at 855-466-

1007.

Grain Belt Express Clean Line LLC (“Clean Line”) is developing the Grain Belt Express, an

approximately 750-mile overhead, direct current transmission line that will deliver low-cost wind

power from western Kansas to the electric grid in Missouri and states farther east. The Grain

Belt Express will benefit Missouri by reducing wholesale electricity prices, creating hundreds of

construction and manufacturing jobs in the state, and significantly increasing tax revenue in the

counties that host the transmission line. Clean Line is applying for a certificate of convenience

and necessity from the Missouri Public Service Commission in order to construct and operate

the transmission line in the state.
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Over the past three years, our team has conducted extensive research and public outreach in

order to identify a proposed route for the Grain Belt Express in Missouri, as depicted on the

enclosed map. We have sought input from landowners, tenants, conservation and agricultural

organizations, elected officials, community leaders, government agencies, and others regarding

routing options, recognizing that these stakeholders have valuable insight that should be

considered in the routing process. In 2013, more than 1,300 people attended public open

houses or submitted routing input online or via phone.

Clean Line seeks to work with nearby landowners as we continue to develop the Grain Belt

Express. We are holding informal “office hours” in your community in the coming weeks. Please

feel free to come by at any time during these sessions in order to meet project representatives.

For information about these office hours, aerial maps of the proposed route, and answers to

frequently asked questions, please visit our website at

http://www.grainbeltexpresscleanline.com/site/page/missouri_landowner_info. You may also

reach project representatives by calling this toll-free number: 855-466-1007. Thank you for your

time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Mark Lawlor

Director of Development
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